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	Department
	Department of City Planning
	Preparer
	Kara Smith
	Standing Committee Representative
	Andrew Dash
	Type of Legislation
	Other


Description of Legislation

This resolution amends and reallocates funding from Resolution No. 650 of 2018, allowing the Department of City Planning to enter into a new contract with consultant Studio Bryan Hanes, LLC, to perform professional services related to the Sheraden Park Master Plan project. The total amount of the contract with the Consultant is not to exceed eighty-thousand dollars and zero cents ($80,000.00) to cover all work for the Sheraden Park Master Plan. 

	Total Cost
	$ 80,000

	Frequency of Expenditure
	☒ One-Time
	☐ Multi-Year

	Funding Source
	☐ Operating
	☒ Capital
	☐ Grant
	☐ Trust Fund

	Is this item budgeted?
	☒ Yes
	☐ No




JDE Account Information

Amount					JD Edwards #			Item #         
$40,000.00	Comprehensive Plan		1167373180.58101.00	Item #5156
$40,000.00	Comprehensive Plan		1126717118.53901.00	Item #5223

Additional Operational Costs
Not Applicable

Impact on City Revenue
No direct impact

Attachments
If required, include any additional attachments and/or exhibits.
